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Richard Soan Roofing
T/A Rivercrest Ltd
Davey'’s Lane

Lewes

BN7 2BQ

For the attention of Richard Soan

Dear Richard,

You will recall that when living in Uckfield 1 was the Chair of the Buildings
Committee of St. Philip Neri Church. In that capacity you were instructed to
reroof the Church and these works were undertaken in a highly
professional manner.

Subsequently we moved, for family reasons, to Eastbourne and I was
subsequently asked to Chair a new Committee responsible for the Buildings
and maintenance of the three Catholic Churches including other ancillary
properties. I reluctantly accepted and was provided with a priced Bill of
Quantities prepared by a local large contractor for extensive roofing works
to St. Gregory’s Church.

I did not accept either the scheme, methodology or pricing and duly
approached yourselves and Icopal. A highly professional alternative
together with a more competitive price was submitted. This was
subsequently accepted by the Committee and the appropriate authorities
and instructions to proceed were given.



The works proceeded in accord with the estimated time frame and there
were no issues at all either over workmanship, materials employed or
health and safety.

The works were completed within the estimate submitted and in accord
with the time frame. As Chair I was kept fully appraised at all times of any
day to day issues and furthermore the local parishioners were also highly
complimentary as to the courtesy shown to them at all times by the site
personnel.

This latest contract was awarded not only because of your performance on
the Uckfield Church but also because my experience with your company
was highly satisfactory.

This has now been mirrored in this latest Contract.
Wishing you continuing success,

Regards,

Clive Featherstone FCILA, FUEDI, ACII



